February 7, 2019
Lee County Electoral Board Minutes

Meeting was called to order at 11:00 A.M.
All members present, also present Patsy Burchett G.R.
The E.B. appointed Election Officials for the March 2019 through February 28, 2020 Election Cycle.

The Board discussed the Ben Hur precinct location. The location had been moved by an Election Official
in the November 2018 Election. The Board voted to move the location back to the original site.

Moving the AB precinct to the Registrar and EB Office Bldg was discussed and was decided to ask Dane
Poe to schedule a public hearing. Elections for the town of St. Charles was discussed and was decided to
ask the Board of Supervisors to address the situation.

The amount of money paid to the Election Custodian was raised to $25.00 per hour for helping program,
deliver and pick up voting machines; other duties are $20.00 per hour. The current Election Custodian is

cansidering retiring.

The Board decided they will not attend the Electoral Board Association meeting in Hot Springs.



